
The Dalnor Group Inc. 

 
City of McKinney Planning                                                                                               July 21, 2016 

221 N. Tennessee 

McKinney, TX. 75069                                                                            

 

Subject: Removal of Brick Requirement 9409 LearJet LN 

 

We are respectful requesting the removal of the brick requirement for the address listed. This address 

will be shielded from the homes to the east when construction begins on the lots 34 & 35. Mr. O’Rielly 

feels put upon with this requirement as the other owners of the 5 hangars adjacent to the runway in the 

same position on the field have not put brick on their buildings. Note that all of the S-2 Storage facilities 

along Thompson taxiway are bricked and it’s just a matter of time before a hangar goes up on lot 35 to 

shield Mr. O’Rielly from the homes to the east. This request is not new. The hangar at 9409 Piper Cub 

was released from this requirement prior to hangars shielding him. As the Builder and Owner of lot 35 

which by the way is one of three currently for sale and given the demand I believe the shielding of Mr. 

O’Rielly will occur very shortly. 

 

  

Regards 

 

Mark Fangio 

President 

The Dalnor Group Inc. 

Mark@Dalnor.com 

Cell 214-673-2440 
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